
 

         Ms. B.’s Buzz… 
 
 
 
Happy Holidays to you!  
 

 

This year the holidays might look and feel quite differently than years past. The 
true gift this year is reflection, take time to reflect and appreciate what is 
truly important in life.  What we have learned this past year, relationships are 
the heart of all we do! Focus on our well-being! It is important to remember to 
give your children the gift of time.  There is no other gift that is so valuable! 
The gift of time will create beautiful memories for your children.  
 

Thank you for all you do at home to make a difference. Thank you for 
supporting our school and our PTA.  You help to make DDPS a very wonderful 
and special place for kids!   
 

On behalf of the DDPS faculty and staff, I wish you the most joyful holiday 
season and a healthy and happy New Year! 
 

Thank you for sharing your children with us! 
 
Kim Butaitis 
Principal 
 
 


